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NOTICE OF FILING AND 

COMMENT PERIOD 
 

 
ISSUED: June 11, 2018 

 
NOTICE OF FILING AND COMMENT PERIOD 

 On March 15, 2018, Dominion Energy Utah (“Dominion”), filed its Energy Efficiency 

Report for the year ending December 31, 2017 (“EE Report”), and on March 27, 2018, 

Dominion filed its corrected EE Report. On May 31, 2018, the Division of Public Utilities 

(“Division”) filed a memorandum, providing its report on Dominion’s 2017 year-end results and 

comparing the results to the 2017 energy efficiency budget. Any interested party may submit 

comments on the Division’s memorandum on or before Friday, July 6, 2018 and may submit 

reply comments on or before Friday, July 20, 2018.  

 DATED at Salt Lake City, Utah, June 11, 2018.  

        
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary 
DW#302742 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

 I CERTIFY that on June 11, 2018, a true and correct copy of the foregoing was delivered 
upon the following as indicated below: 
 
By Electronic-Mail: 
 
Kelly Mendenhall (kelly.mendenhall@dominionenergy.com) 
Jenniffer Clark (jenniffer.clark@dominionenergy.com) 
Dominion Energy Utah 
 
Patricia Schmid (pschmid@agutah.gov)  
Justin Jetter (jjetter@agutah.gov)  
Robert Moore (rmoore@agutah.gov) 
Steven Snarr (stevensnarr@agutah.gov) 
Assistant Utah Attorneys General 
 
Erika Tedder (etedder@utah.gov) 
Division of Public Utilities 
 
By Hand-Delivery: 
 
Office of Consumer Services 
160 East 300 South, 2nd Floor 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111          
       __________________________________ 
       Administrative Assistant 
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